
December 30, 2024 
     
 

VIA E-MAIL  
 
Paddock Publications                          legals@dailyherald.com 
PO Box 280 
Arlington Heights, IL  60006 
 
Re:  Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Please publish in the next available edition of the Daily Herald. 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Board of Park Commissioners of the Palatine Park District will conduct a 
public hearing to review its Budget and Appropriations Ordinance for the 
fiscal year beginning January 1, 2025, during its regular meeting on January 
13, 2025. The meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m. A copy of the proposed 
ordinance is posted at the Community Center located at 250 E. Wood Street, 
Palatine, Illinois with Park Board Secretary Lisa Allie. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Allie 
Executive Assistant/Board Secretary 
Palatine Park District 
250 E. Wood St. 
Palatine, IL  60067 


